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Getting rid of mail in ballots would go against everything the Oregon people value. 

This progressive action is a staple of our state culture and has greatly expanded 

voting access to communities who would otherwise struggle with being able to 

participate in their basic right to participate in elections.  

 

Mail in ballots makes voting far easier for rural citizens, people who are unable to 

miss time from work during polling hours, or people with disabilities, medical and/or 

accessibility issues. Additionally, it would subvert significant state funds to provide in 

person voting, and create extreme concerns for the safety of poll workers.  

 

Please do not overturn our voting access!! 


